
Thursday, Jun 03 08:45 AM - 09:30 AM

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM

Fiona TudorPrice 
Associate Producer, Creative Productions, Teaching and Learning, Humber College

Showcase 2021: Amplify 

Welcoming Remarks and Awards Presentation

Feature Events

Charlotte Serpa 

Chris Whitaker 

Jason Seright 
Dean Indigenous Education and Engagement

Introductory remarks, Land Acknowledgment, Welcoming Remarks and Award Presentations 

Dive into Video - How to easily create video for your course

Sessions 1 - 9:30am

Want to create videos but not sure where to start, or perhaps you're a seasoned pro looking for more options? Dive into
Humber's digital video toolbox and explore the possible options. Which video tool is right for your project? Need tips
and strategies to maximize engagement? Take this opportunity to amplify your message with video.Learning
Outcomes: Understand the range of video software tools that are available at Humber. Identify at least 3 ways to
include video into their courses. Evaluate and select the video software preferable for their video project. Understand
and be able to identify 3 points of best ... 

Program Overview

8:45 AM - 9:30 AM
Welcoming Remarks and Awards Presentation

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM 
Marketplace Exhibition

1:00 PM - 3:00 PM
Keynote: Advancing Belonging at Humber by john a. powell

9:30 AM / 11:00 AM  / 3:15 PM
Sessions 



Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM

Bora Kim 

Louise Zimanyi 

Lyndsay Macdonald 
Faculty, FHSW 

Lynn Short 

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM

Erin Cole 

Rebecca Trautwein 

Etuaptmumk - Two-Eyed Seeing and Land-Based Pedagogy and Practice in
Post-Secondary Education.

Sessions 1 - 9:30am

"Etuaptmumk - Two-Eyed Seeing: learning to see from one eye with the strengths of Indigenous knowledges and ways
of knowing, and from the other eye with the strengths of Non-Indigenous knowledges and ways of knowing ...and
learning to use both these eyes together, for the benefit of all. " Elder Abert Marshall, LLD, Community of Eskasoni in
Unama'ki, Cape Breton, Nova Scotia, in the Traditional Territory of the Mi'kma'KI. This workshop will introduce
participants to the concept of Etuaptmumk as it relates to land-based teaching and learning. Together we will explore
the ways in which post-secondary programs and courses can ... 

Community Building through Humber Global's Intercultural Development
Series

Sessions 1 - 9:30am

With our pivot to virtual community building and engagement, Humber Global used this opportunity to envision the
new Intercultural Development Series for 2021, which offers the Humber community, and our global community
through our academic partner institutions, an opportunity to build intercultural skills and knowledge essential for
fostering equitable, diverse and inclusive communities. While we are no longer able to physical travel, global
collaboration and relationship-building is more important than ever to innovate and inspire. Through a series of
workshops, events, and webinars, facilitated in collaboration with Humber units, our Cultural Connectors student team,
community leaders, and partner institutions, participants ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM

Alyssa Indar 

Christine Dennis 
Professor, Bachelor of Science in Nursing Program, Humber College ITAL

Heidi Siu 
Professor, Bachelor of Science in Nursing program, Humber College ITAL

Kelly Gray 

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM

Dave Kirsh 
Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Gian Michele Pileri 
Educational Technology Specialist, Humber College

Rocio Conde Fuentes 
Teaching & Learning Specialist, Humber College

Embracing the Virtual: Scaffolded Learning in the Online Classroom

Sessions 1 - 9:30am

With the need to "go virtual" this past academic year, our team was challenged to transfer the nursing research course
from a physical classroom environment to full online delivery. We viewed this shift as an opportunity to amplify the
moment and reimagine our assessment strategies, moving away from traditional approaches like multiple-choice
exams toward innovative assessments that would help students "walk the talk" of evidence-informed nursing practice
in new ways. These approaches included (a) a scaffolded research brief comprising research appraisals, social media
engagement, and a capstone Pecha Kucha presentation; and, (b) formal peer review and feedback. We were
purposeful ... 

Wellness Wednesday: Helping Students Cope With School and Life

Sessions 1 - 9:30am

Every Wednesday in my online courses I discuss issues related to mental health and well-being. These weekly posts
include specifics such as the services available at Humber, personal suggestions to do with effective time
management and work-life balance, and broad discussions on anxiety, insomnia, depression, and more. My initial goal
was to share my own life experiences so that I could better connect with my students, and to help them achieve
greater success in the online arena, which can be isolating and uniquely challenging. Since I began doing this several
years ago I have received a great deal of feedback ... 

Take the Stress Out of EdTech

Sessions 1 - 9:30am

Does the word EdTech trigger sudden fear or panic? Do you feel like you're having EdTech FOMO*? Do your students
seem to know more than you do about digital tools used in your class? Does EdTech seem to have a mind of its own or
break down when you need it the most? Fear no more, you've come to the right place! We'll share with you tips, tricks
and strategies to use if you want to introduce new EdTech tools in your teaching practice, how not to sweat it if things
seem to go wrong, ways to troubleshoot common EdTech ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Adam Benn 

Sacha Ally 
Analyst, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Chandra Hodgson 

Gina Antonacci 

Lara McInnis 
Acting Director, Teaching and Learning, Humber College

Mark Ihnat 

Sarah Jane Greenway 

Vera Beletzan 

Finding Meaning in the Resistance to Anti-Racist Work

Sessions 1 - 9:30am  

Central Question: What does it mean to think of ignorance as an accomplishment rather than a lack of knowledge?
What does it look like? "Ignorance is usually thought of as the passive obverse to knowledge, the darkness retreating
before the spread of Enlightenment. But . . . Imagine an ignorance that resists. Imagine an ignorance that fights back.
Imagine an ignorance militant, aggressive, not to be intimidated, an ignorance that is active, dynamic, that refuses to
go quietly - not at all confined to the illiterate and uneducated but propagated at the highest levels of the land, indeed
presenting itself ... 

Humber's Student Feedback Questionnaire (SFQ) Working Group

Sessions 1 - 9:30am  

In this presentation, Humber's Student Feedback Questionnaire (SFQ) Working Group will discuss the rationale, goals
and activities related to a review of current student feedback practices at Humber. The working group will share their
collaborative, inclusive and research-informed approach to support the institution's intent to explore and reflect
changing student feedback practices in higher education. The group will overview evidence-based strategies that
promote equitable and meaningful feedback practices that support faculty to develop themselves as reflective
practitioners. The group will also discuss how to understand and meaningfully incorporate students voices and
suggestions related to their learning experience at Humber. Participants ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Jennifer Liang 
Student Conduct Coordinator, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Elena DeGregorio 

Erin Harvey 

Jessica Freitag 

Mike Wells 
Professor, Humber

ThiThanhTruc Le 

Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Christine McCaw 
Program Coordinator, Humber College

Dan Carli 
Professor, Humber

Managing Non-Academic Misconduct In and Out of the Classroom

Sessions 1 - 9:30am  

The Office of Student Conduct supports students, staff and faculty with managing student behaviour in online and in
person learning environments. The Student Conduct Coordinator will discuss informal resolution options, including the
Dispute Resolution Clinic, as well as outline the process for filing a formal complaint for violations of the Code of
Student Conduct and/or the Sexual Assault &amp; Sexual Violence Policy. There will be an opportunity for participants
to suggest and discuss examples of incidents they have previously experienced or anticipate experiencing in the near
future. Incidents involving online misconduct and COVID-19 regulations will also be addressed.Learning
Outcomes:After this ... 

Using Social Annotation to Amplify Reading: Cutting EDge 4

Sessions 1 - 9:30am  

In order to help their students to be more collaborative, concrete, and effective readers, a team of faculty from the
English and Liberal Studies departments experimented with a social annotation software which allows students to co-
annotate online readings and multi-modal texts. Unlike discussion board postings, social annotation takes place in the
margins of the text itself. Because students' annotations are visible to their classmates and instructor when using
social annotation software, they can read each other's responses to the course reading, and even comment on those
responses. As a result, not only is online social annotation a valuable way to ... 

Digital Escape Rooms - A Fun Way to Flip the Classroom

Sessions 1 - 9:30am  

Put on your student caps and join our digital escape room to learn about Financial Analysis for a small Pizza Shop! Get
hints from your restaurant clues map, work with peers, and try to help Guissepe figure out if he can afford to open up
another restaurant. In this session, you will experience a digital escape room from the participants point of view. We
will then debrief how to use this experience with your class to deepen learning.Learning Outcomes: Session
participants will learn what FREE digital tools can be used to easily set up a digital escape room. Participants will ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 09:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Anthony VanHoy 
Professor, Humber college

Brendan McLellan 

Sandeep Bhargava 

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 11:45 AM

Gian Michele Pileri 
Educational Technology Specialist, Humber College

Timothy Wong 
faculty, Humber

Humber IMathAS - An Introduction to the Open Source Assessment System

Sessions 1 - 9:30am  

During this workshop, we will introduce the online assessment system IMathAS that the Math Dept. and RAPP
program have been using over the last two years and, thanks to Humber IT, has now brought in-house and onto
Canadian servers. Workshop participants will have a chance to vote on the official name of the system, get a hands-on
opportunity to work through a range of possible assessment types and gain a sense of how they may set up their
whole course using IMathAS.Learning Outcomes: Participants will get a close enough look at the open-source online
assessment system IMathAs to determine whether ... 

Spaced Repetition Learning at Wireless Web

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

In the course 'Wireless Web', we teach students a wide variety of communications technologies. Much of the
knowledge involve knowing the terms, the acronyms, what they stand for, how technologies work and where they can
find applications in real life. Students' feedback told us there was a lot to memorize. In the winter 2021 semester, the
authors worked with the class to try using the space repetition learning method to increase student engagement and
also gave them a means to memorize the facts they learned. In this workshop, the author will share his methodology
and lessons learned.Learning Outcomes: How to ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 11:45 AM

Anne Frost 
Program Coordinator, Arts Administration - Cultural Management

Annette Borger-Snel 
Professor, Humber College

Luciana Chen 

Rossie Kadiyska 

Vladimira Steffek 

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 11:45 AM

Monique Harvison 
Professor, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 11:45 AM

Ashwin Patel 
Professor and PC, Faculty of Business

Noah Gentner 

Online Learning - A Global Success Story

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

The purpose of this workshop is to share tips and lessons learnt from an interdisciplinary, collaborative online
international project run during Winter 2021. The project capitalized on the uncertain times of Fall 2020 to break down
faculty silos and lay a foundation of a faculty project across three Humber programs in two faculties and one
university in Brazil. The project used a faculty developed local case of a Humber entrepreneur to spark a bigger
conversation on sustainability and 21st century career ready students. The project builds of Humber Learning
outcomes (HLOs) and the United Nations Sustanable Development goals.Learning Outcomes: Building ... 

Learning Through Games: Reaching the Disengaged Student through Online
Gamification

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

As teaching and learning increasingly transitions to an online context, educators are seeking innovative strategies to
overcome barriers facing students. One central issue is that of student disengagement, which is reported to be the
main problem for higher education e-learning platforms. One approach that has had promising results is gamification:
the introduction of game elements in non-game contexts. Gamification has been shown to not only improve student
engagement but a number of other factors as well, including motivation, self-efficacy and productivity. In this
workshop, I will share the promising potential of introducing game-like elements to students in the context of ... 

Developing Resilience Using an Agile Mindset

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

The past year has been challenging for students, faculty and staff at Humber College. Not only have we had to greatly
alter our lives at home, but this has impacted the way we connect with others. While many of us have been focusing on
others - our families, our students - we may not be spending much time on ensuring that we are okay. The purpose of
today's workshop, is to help Humber staff and faculty identify ways in which we can develop resilience through an agile
mindset.Learning Outcomes:The goal of the workshop is to provide faculty and staff with ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 11:45 AM

Jen Ball 

Lindsay Walker 
Associate Director, Sustainability, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 11:45 AM

Cheryl Pinto 

Dawn Bassant 

Elizabeth McPherson 

Jacqueline Findleton 

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

Barry Arnst 
Partial Load Professor, Humber College

Amplify the Issue of Climate Change in Your Classroom with a Climate Action
Simulation Game

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

The En-ROADS Climate Simulation is a interactive group exercise during which participants work together test the
impacts of various global climate solutions. The workshop is designed to be guided by a trained facilitator, and the
"living" model is built on the best available science and updated frequently. In this workshop, Humber faculty member
Jen Ball will introduce you to the En-ROADS model and give you a tour of the fun features and potential of this teaching
tool. If you like what you see, and you see a use for this interactive activity in your teaching, you can subsequently
register for ... 

Building Relationships and Working Productively in a Hybrid Work
Environment (Employee Perspective)

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

Over the past year we have experienced the merging of work-life and home-life. Furthermore, with the impact of the
global pandemic, we have felt isolated from family, friends and colleagues and as a result, many of us are finding it
challenging to connect with and build relationships with colleagues and leaders in the workplace. Many of us are
experiencing burnout from months of virtual meetings in both our personal and professional lives. As we look ahead to
future work at Humber, we may be working in a hybrid environment where we work on Campus and remotely. This new
working arrangement ... 

Fostering Engagement and Comprehension Through Collaborative Reading
Discussions

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

Literature circles have been part of elementary and secondary school curricula for a while, and have even been used
for adult ESOL learners, but little has been said on their use in a post-secondary context - until now! Come and discover
how this unique collaborative learning technique can be used to encourage students to interact with a text, to discover
the connections it has with their worlds and the world outside the classroom, and maybe to even be a little excited by
it. I'll take you through my experiences with collaborative reading discussions (CRDs) over the past year, give you ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

Kathryn Mettler 

Michael Butac 
Student Support Advisor, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

Kayla Carter 

Sara Varvaris 

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

Nadine Finlay 
Curator, Lakeshore Grounds Interpretive Centre

Sarah Lefresne 

Creating Trauma-Informed Classrooms

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

This workshop is for Faculty who are interested in trauma-informed approaches to teaching and learning. Specific
consideration will be given to those working in client- and patient-facing professions, including social- and health-care
services. Universal application of trauma-informed approaches will be discussed, and concrete strategies will be
shared. This workshop will also examine how to approach potentially difficult classroom topics, including teaching
lessons and navigating discussions about trauma and violence in a trauma-informed way. In keeping with the theme of
Amplifying voices - this workshop will be delivered in collaboration with an Humber ADMH alum, Michael Butec.
Michael will share his ... 

Community of Practice- Amplifying EDI & Advisor Voices

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

This session will provide participants with an opportunity to learn how the Developmental Advising Community of
Practice (C.O.P.) has centered Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion (EDI), while amplifying advisor's voices. We will be
sharing strategies that have contributed to an increase of attendance and engagement, including the recruitment of
guest speakers from various departments across the institution. We encourage you to participate in an activity we use
incorporating multimedia to give room to the multitude of ways that advisors can speak about their own advising
practice. It's been imperative that EDI was not sequestered to one meeting, but a part of ... 

The History of Humber & the Lakeshore Grounds

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

Humber's Lakeshore Campus has a diverse history reflected in the beauty of the grounds where these hiSTORIES
intersect. The Lakeshore Grounds Interpretive Centre aims to research, preserve, and share these natural and built
histories through a virtual tour of the Lakeshore Campus. Explore the changing stories of the grounds, from the
Indigenous heritage, to the Lakeshore Psychiatric hospital, film and TV history, and where we are today with Humber
College and the natural environments of our campus.Learning Outcomes:Although hosted remotely, this workshop will
showcase Humber's beautiful Lakeshore Campus to connect participants with the history of the space and how it ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

DawnMarie Warren 
Multimedia Technologist, Humber College

Rocio Conde Fuentes 
Teaching & Learning Specialist, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

Donna Sparkes 

Laura Page 
Program Administrator, Teaching Innovation Fund, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 11:00 AM - 12:15 PM

Devon Fernandes 
Sustainability Manager, Humber College

Kylie Brezden 

Amplify Student Engagement with Microsoft Teams

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

Did you know that Microsoft Teams is now integrated with Blackboard? In this workshop, you will learn how to
schedule a class meeting with Microsoft Teams inside Blackboard. We will explore and play with the great tools
available in Microsoft Teams to amplify student engagement and promote participation during live synchronous
sessions: virtual and blurred video backgrounds, attendance report, screen sharing and recording, automatic live
captions and transcripts, interactive whiteboard, breakout groups, polling and quizzes, file sharing, and more!Learning
Outcomes: Schedule a MS Teams meeting inside Blackboard. Identify the tools available in MS Team meetings to
enhance student engagement and ... 

Slide Design for Understanding: How cognitive science can help amplify the
impact of your slides

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

This session will explore simple design principles from Richard Mayer's multimedia learning theory, which will help
bring your slides to life. These evidence-informed principles will reduce cognitive load and highlight those aha!
moments for your learners or any audience.Learning Outcomes: Participants will be able to use what they learn to
make immediate improvements to their own slides. 

Embedding Sustainability in Applied Research

Sessions 2 - 11:00am  

Humber's Office of Sustainability is hosting a workshop that focuses on embedding sustainability in research. If you
are currently conducting or plan to conduct research at Humber than this workshop is for you. The workshop will focus
on ways to embed environmental sustainability into any research project. The workshop explores ways to amplify the
connection between equity, diversity and inclusion within sustainability in your research.Learning Outcomes:
Participants will explore the importance of embedding sustainability into research projects in order to amplify the
communities' efforts to be innovative and adoptive in the face of amplified challenges. Researchers will be given tools
... 



Thursday, Jun 03 12:00 PM - 01:00 PM

Thursday, Jun 03 01:00 PM - 03:00 PM

john a. powell 
Director of the Othering and Belonging Institute and Professor of Law, African American, and Ethnic Studies at the
University of California, Berkeley 

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Phil Fung 
Professor, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Amanda Soriano 
Digital Communications Coordinator, Humber College

Marketplace

Marketplace is a fair where Faculties and Departments come to showcase what they do and how they support the
Humber community both internally and externally. This year, Marketplace has gone virtual! There are a number of
booths set up where exhibitors highlight recent, current and future Humber projects or initiatives. This is a great
opportunity to bring the Humber community together for conversation, sharing and networking.Check out Marketplace
any time by clicking "Marketplace" within the Virtual Event space. Interact and chat live with booth staff between 12pm
and 1pm. 

Keynote: Advancing Belonging at Humber

Feature Events  

Presented by Humber’s Equity, Diversity &amp; Inclusion Taskforce: Campus Culture Working Group in Collaboration
with Teaching + Learning 

Nature-Inspired Off-Grid Organic Food Shed

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

"We built a tree that can feed your family year-round." This nature-based innovation is an off-grid vertical organic food
production shed that incorporates the best of hydroponics, aquaponics, and soil-based growing - producing a variety of
plants, fish, and fish food sources in a controlled indoor environment. This organic food shed is a self-sustainable,
regenerative food system that is efficient and requires minimal human assistance as it mimics the closed-loop cycles
found in nature. The goals of this food shed are to demonstrate food safety, food security, and a financially sustainable
organic food growing business model. This food shed is ... 

Marketing to Students in the Virtual Environment

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

Marketing to Students in the Virtual Environment is no doubt a tough task but if done right can really enhance the
overall student experience. Amanda Soriano, Digital Communications Coordinator within Student Success &amp;
Engagement (SSE), and her team were tasked with marketing to students virtually during the early months of the
pandemic. The challenge was that prior to remote working, most initiatives were predominately in person and so their
work had to evolve and innovate quickly in meaningful and inclusive ways. Through the use of new mediums including
weekly lives on social media, a podcast, and more, the SSE Digital ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Nivedita Lane 
Manager, Community & Partnership Development, Humber College Institute of Technology & Advanced Learning

Thomas Puthenmadhom 

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Aleksandra Trajkovska 

Jessica Goncalves 

Roxana Zuleta 
Global Teaching & Learning Experience -Trip to Antigua Guatemala, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Patrick Barfoot 
Digital Media Specialist, Humber

What the Heck is a Systems Thinking Social Hackathon? Introducing Our How
to Hack Kit

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

In 2020 COWD launched its first ever Access to Higher Education Social Hackathon; an innovative capacity building
event for education, community, and industry partners. The purpose of this event was to build our partners' capacity
about access to PSE issues, while giving them tools to think about access from a systems-thinking perspective, EDI
lens, and SDGs framework in order to leverage their sector knowledge to collaborate on systems solutions. This
hackathon event developed a series of resources ranging from case studies, facilitation guides, and systems-thinking
judging rubrics. Fast forward to 2021, our Social Hackathon model was re-mixed to support local ... 

Global Teaching & Learning Experience -Trip to Antigua Guatemala

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

During this workshop, the presenters will transport you to the magical and beautiful mountains of Antigua Guatemala.
The presenters, Roxana Zuleta (Faculty, ECE, FHSW) and ECE students Jessica Goncalves and Aleksandra Trajkovska
will share the work they developed to support the FUNCOLI foundation Community School located in village the Vuelta
Grande. You will be introduced to the materials and lessons developed on play -based learning to train the community
teachers and the educational programs implemented for the Mayan children attending the community school. The
presenters will share how this experience abroad has informed and transformed their approach to teaching and ... 

Add Some Punch to Your Content with Video Creating Tool Powtoon!

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

Preview Teaching + Learning's newest video authoring tool. Engage your students with dynamic animated videos and
slides with Powtoon - a handy tool to create short character - driven animations that help engage your students.
Powerful stuff!Learning Outcomes: How to utilized Powtoon's large collection of templated videos to create your own
course content How to create fluid and dynamic slides in Powtoon that incorporate videos and motion graphics How
to export your slides into multiple formats: video, PDF or PowerPoint files 



Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Ajay Rampersad 
Professor/Program Coordinator, Fitness and Health Promotion, Faculty of Health Sciences and Wellness

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Lindsay Walker 
Associate Director, Sustainability, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Laura Page 
Program Administrator, Teaching Innovation Fund, Humber College

Raeshelle Morris 

Sarah Nieman 

Burn Bright, Not Out: Strategies for Self-Care and Healthy Living in the New
World of Work

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

In the wake of the Covid-19 pandemic, how we work and live as human beings underwent radical change almost
overnight. As a result, stress levels soared, mental health diminished, and our overall well-being suffered. The sudden
demands of this new reality are straining and the risk of burnout is real. This talk will explore practical strategies for
self-care and provide tools for sustaining healthy lifestyle changes, especially when change is hard. Participants will be
equipped with resources and suggestions for supporting physical, mental, social, and emotional well-being as we
continue to move forward during these uncertain times.Learning Outcomes: Identify and ... 

What is a 'Sustainability Mindset' and how might I teach it?

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

A sustainability mindset (one of the three HLO mindsets) enables us to think and act with collective futures in mind. As
sustainability-minded individuals, they promote equitable and sustainable practices in their professional and personal
lives. They act responsibly in environmental, economic and social ways that protect our planet and contribute
positively to the well-being of our communities. How can we nurture this mindset in our classrooms through any
subject matter? Join this session where we will learn about the Sustainable Development Goals and other knowledge
perspectives and then use that information to work through 1-3 practice examples in small groups.Learning ... 

Bring your Ideas to Life: Research and Innovation at Humber College

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

Have you wanted to conduct research at Humber but not sure where to start? In this session, meet the Office of
Research &amp; Innovation team and learn about the services we provide. Explore our suite of free innovation training
workshops and innovation lecture series led by global experts. Get inspired by the Scholarship of Teaching and
Learning, a specialized research sector that engages teachers in building a deeper understanding of the art and
science of facilitating learning. Join our lively community of practice of educators passionate about being at the
forefront of trends in higher education. Do you have your ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Alexander Gurevich 
Professor, Mathematics and Statistics, Humber College

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Cheryl Pinto 

Dawn Bassant 

Elizabeth McPherson 

Jacqueline Findleton 

Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

Shirantha Beddage 
Professor, Bachelor of Music Program

Teaching Statistics with Playing Cards, by Using the Quant Game Deck as a
Gamification Tool

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

The card game Quant was created by the presenter, in order to teach a variety of mathematical principals, and to allow
students to practice randomized mathematics questions from a variety of subjects. Recently, a set of classroom
exercises using Quant cards, was developed to teach the span of subjects covering introductory statistics. A study
was conducted at Humber College, investigating whether learning introductory statistics using Quant card exercises
results in an advantageous learning experience compared to more traditional learning methods involving solving
examples on the board. Results of the study showed that the sections of students who learned material using ... 

Creating New Norms for Leading Hybrid Work Teams (Manager and Leader
Perspective)

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

Managing during a global pandemic has been particularly challenging for Managers. Some of the questions Managers
have been challenged with include: What supports and resources are available to ensure team members are engaged
and managing their workload? What does the future hold for the team either working onsite or remotely? How do I
manage performance and goal achievement in a remote or hybrid work arrangement? As we look ahead to future work
at Humber, we may be working in a hybrid environment where we work on Campus and remotely. This new work
arrangement will require us to learn new skills ... 

Using TextExpander to Simplify Your Feedback Workflow

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

TextExpander is a cross-platform tool for text expansion on your computer or mobile device. This allows you to store
and recall your most frequently used text "snippets", whether they be email addresses, Blackboard Collaborate links,
paragraphs of text, images or fill-in forms... all with just a few keystrokes! In this session, you'll learn how to use
TextExpander to improve the quality of your written student feedback and save time. It's recommended, but not
required, that participants download and install a free trial of TextExpander before the session; visit textexpander.com
for more details.Learning Outcomes:By the end of this session, participants will ... 



Thursday, Jun 03 03:15 PM - 04:00 PM

DawnMarie Warren 
Multimedia Technologist, Humber College

Donna Sparkes 

Mark Ihnat 

Rocio Conde Fuentes 
Teaching & Learning Specialist, Humber College

Introducing Blackboard Ultra

Sessions 3 - 3:15pm  

Blackboard Ultra is the newest, modern, more accessible version of Blackboard. In this session we will showcase what
Blackboard Ultra courses look like, and provide an introductory overview to the new platform. We will share a little
about what to expect in the coming months, the training and support plans, and the pilot project for Fall 2021. 
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